
Since we can’t gather as a ward to celebrate together, 

we are hosting a small drive-through activity. 

 

Tuesday, December 8, the bishopric will be 

in the church parking lot from 7pm to 8 pm. 

We will have a small handout for each vehicle 

that drives through. We hope to see you! 

 

We will also be accepting optional donations from 

those that wish to donate to either of two causes. 

 

1. The Utah Food Bank. 

Checks made out to the Utah Food Bank are high 

preferred, followed by cash. 

They can do more with our money than we can. 

 

2. Ward Sub-For-Santa. 

Walmart gift cards are preferred 

(please write the amount on the card in sharpie). 

These will be distributed to families in our ward 

by the bishopric within the week 

so that recipients have time to use them 

before Christmas. 

 

Donations are entirely optional! 



Randy and Kris Robbins



Bishop Joel Weight




